
Online Safety and New Parental Guidance for Remote 
Learning from Department for Education 

 

Online Safety Guidance for all parents 

 
Please find here (insert link https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/ information and guidance for 
all parents for online safety.  
 

Guidance for parents of SEND Pupils on Remote Learning 

 
New Guidance has been issued by the Department for Education in relation to remote learning for 
the following groups of learners:  
 
Advice for parents of SEND pupils 
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/help-children-with-send-continue-their-education-during-
coronavirus-covid-19 

Please make contact if you need assistance with any of the above. Contact details are on all Trust 
and school websites.  
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